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Summer Term - Newsletter 7 

We were really pleased with our EYFS reports that went out on Monday! All pupils have had an academic    
report this year now either in March or July. 
  
A letter detailing the arrangements for the first half term was sent out this week and is available on the school 
website and Class Dojo. Myself and Mr Gynn have together planned a cautious step-by-step approach (using 
the guidance from the Department for Education) but we hope that as the term progresses we will be able to 
return to the daily and weekly procedures that the school normally runs. 
  
 There are restrictions that the teaching staff will have to abide by during the school day and all the staff have 
to be flexible with the way they timetable and plan the learning as well as factoring in cleaning and hand 
washing routines throughout the day. 
  
We are also reducing the risk by keeping staff in their own ‘bubbles’ as much as possible and obviously this has 
an impact on even the most simple arrangements, such as having lunch in the hall. Currently, under the new    
guidance this is no longer an option for the time being at Luxulyan School. 
  
However, with the plans that we have put in place and the excellent teaching staff that we have at our school, 
we are confident that the children will still receive the great rich curriculum and learning experiences that they 
have always had and we can quickly make up for the lost time that all of our children have had out of school. 
  
We really appreciate your patience, understanding and support during this time and we can’t wait to seeing 

you all again in September. 

Many thanks as always!  

Happy Friday 

Mrs L-D-L. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Ash – Angel for her beautiful aboriginal art painting for her creative rainbow challenge. Well done! 
Ash—Amy D for learning how to ride a bike and was so proud to tell us all about it yesterday.  
  
Beech – Isabelle for completing her transition activities so neatly and helping her sister complete hers too. Well 
done! 
  
Sycamore – Harry for consistently completing Rainbow challenges each week as well as extra maths! Super job! 
Sycamore – Hunter for his fantastic effort on the English Rainbow challenge this week! Well done! 
  
Oak – Lea – for winning the Cornwall School Games Banner competition, completing the Poltair transition        
activities and always smashing her maths work! 
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